
The Society for Computer Applications in Radiology 

I LOOK FORWARD to seeing you in Chi- 
cago at the Society for Computer Applica- 

tions in Radiology (SCAR) Annual Meeting in 
the Adams Room at the Palmer House on 
Wednesday, November 30, at 6 PM. The meeting 
agenda will include discussion of projects and 
Task Force activities, the election of officers, 
and other business. Light refreshments will be 
served. 

SCAR's participation in the InfoRad demon- 
stration at the Annual Meeting of the Radiologi- 
cal Society of North America will be significant 
again this year. As usual, SCAR members are 
devoting many hours to help assure the success 
of this demonstration project. 

As we look over the past year, we wi[l reflect 
on a number of highlights. Our biennial Sympo- 
sium for Computer Assisted Radiology, S/CAR 
94, was very successful. This past June in Wins- 
ton-Salem, NC, more than 400 attendees saw 
and heard a great many things about what is 
new and useful in computer applications in 
medical imaging. The Teleradiology Task Force 
has worked diligently, and the new teleradiol- 
ogy booklet is now available to ail members. 

SCAR is making advances in electronic com- 
munication on its home front as welt. We will be 
establishing a World Wide Web address on 

Internet so that members can have a chance to 
exchange information of interest to SCAR 
quickly and easily. The new Internet address 
will be www.scar.washington.edu. The new sys- 
tem can be seen in the reduced instruction set 
computers (RISC)/SCAR booth in InfoRad. 

Meetings to keep on your calendar include 
"Medical Imaging 1995," which is the annual 
event sponsored by the International Society for 
Optical Engineers (SPIE). It will be held Febru- 
ary 26 to March 2, 1995, at the San Diego 
Marriott Hotel and Marina. Call SPIE at (206) 
676-3290 or Internet at spic@mom.spie.org. 
Soon after SPIE, our attention will turn to the 
biennial Computer Assisted Radiology (CAR 
95) meeting in Berlin, Germany, June 21 to 24. 
We expect to participate in celebrating the 
100th anniversary of Roentgen's discovery. For 
more information, contact the organizer, Professor 
Heinz U. Lemke, of the Technical University of 
Berlin. His fax number is 011-49-30-31-42-11-03. 

Ray Kilcoyne, MD 
Chairman, SCAR 

University of Colorado Health Sciences Center 
School of Medicine 

Division of Diagnostic Radiology 
Denver, CO 80262 

Name: 
Title: 
Department: 
Institution/Company: 

I want to join SCARi  
Business Address: 

Phone: 
Fax: 

Membership category 

�9 Individual USA/Canada $125 
�9 AII other countries $155 
�9 Student/Resident $50 Card No.: (Please provide letter from director.) 
�9 Industrial sponsor $1,250 Exp. Date / 

Signature: 

Mail to SCAR, 4750 Lindle Rd, PO Box 8800, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8800 

Please include payment in US dotlars or 
charge by credit card. 

VISA MasterCard 
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